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MEMORANDUM 2012-15
TO: License Plate Issuing Officials
FROM: Amy Bright, Registration Unit Supervisor

Motor Vehicle Division

SUBIJECT: Fraternal Order of Police License Plates

The Fraternal Order of Police distinctive license plate has been redesigned and is being delivered to county offices for
issuance beginning November 1, 2012. Once the new designs are issued, please remove all license plates with the old
designs from your shelves, and retain them for audit purposes. Tag number schemes for these plates may be found on
the Motor Vehicle Division website at http://www.revenue.alabama.gov/motorvehicle/index.html under ‘Reference’
then ‘Tag Information’.

If you have any questions, please contact the Registration Section at (334) 242-9006 or tags@revenue.alabama.gov.
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